
Notice of Closure: Friday, November 22, 2024

Dear Families,

Please be advised that all Discovery Early Learning & Care sites will be closed on
Friday, November 22, 2024, for a community-wide professional learning day. We are deeply
grateful to the City of Greater Sudbury Children Services Division for their ongoing support of
our professional development initiatives.

While some programs in the community may remain open, sending only part of their teams to
participate, Discovery Early Learning & Care is committed to fully engaging in this opportunity.
This aligns with our core values of Leadership and Lifelong Learning.

We are excited to spend the day “Growing a Pedagogy of Care” with Lorrie McGee Baird, and
we are confident that the insights gained will directly enrich the experiences of the children in
our care.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Sincerely,

Tracy Saarikoski
Executive Director



Friendly Reminder: Holiday Closures 2024 - 2025

To all of our families, please be advised of the following holiday hours and closures:


